
 
From: Emil Spickert  
Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 3:06 PM 
To: Baylands 
Subject: Work with UPC to move Brisbane Baylands forward 
 
Hello, 
 
As a Brisbane resident for 13 years, I would like to indicate my support for housing at Baylands area. I 
think it is imperative that be considered with commercial development . There is a very real housing 
crisis in the Bay Area including Brisbane. One bedroom houses in Brisbane selling for over $700 
thousand is proof.  Development with commercial and housing are most successful and don't create 
dead zones at night and on the weekends. It is prime centrally located land that deserves thoughtful 
mixed use development. I like the proposed plan and will make Brisbane a better place. 
 
Sincerely, 
Emil Spickert 
29 Tulare St. 
Brisbane  
 


